
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

August 25, 1978 

Mr. Barry B. Plesce 
156 North Laurel Street 
Hazleton, Pennsylvania 18201 

Dear Mr. Plesce: 

Reference is made to your Freedom of Information- Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request for photographs taken on November 22, 1963, in Dealy Plaza, Dallas, Texas, by Mr. Hugh W. Betzner, Jr. 

Please be advised that based on the information you and other interested researchers have furnished, a search of the index to our central records was conducted. We were unable to locate any reference to the photographs you seek, either in the investigative files pertaining to the Assassination of President John F. Kennedy or 
elsewhere. As there is no index pertaining specifically to the files on the assassination, and as they contain Over 98,000 pages, we are unable to go any further in Our search for the photographs. 

Sincerely yours, 

ROL A We | fan 
Allen H. McCreight, 
Freedom of Informatid 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 


